

July 4th 2019

Laura Moy, Director Staff Services/Clerk 917 Lesperance Rd. Tecumseh, Ontario N8N 1W9 Tel. 519 735 2184 Fax. 519 735 6712

Dear Town of Tecumseh,

The Black Tie Tailgate Planning Committee members, Bob Boughner and Mike Brain would like to make a request of council at the upcoming council meeting for July 9th 2019. The Black Tie Tailgate Planning Committee would like to request a noise by-law extension for August 16th 2019 from 7:30 PM to 12:30 AM.

On August 16th 2019, the Windsor-Essex Care for Kids Foundation will be hosting a Black Tie Tailgate Fundraising event at the Beach Grove Golf and Country Club and will include live entertainment from Nashville country music star, Jake Maurer. The event will start at 6 pm, however the live entertainment for the night will not begin until 7:30 pm and conclude at 12:00 am. The type of noise expected will be live musical instruments and vocals played through loud speakers/amplifiers as well as announcements of live auction items and short speeches. A majority of the noise will be live music.

We request that you would please consider our request to appear before council on July 9th 2019.

Sincerely,

2019 Black Tie Tailgate Planning Committee